## **Hicksville Public Schools**



Administration Building 200 Division Avenue Hicksville, NY 11801-4800

Phone: 516-733-2100 Fax: 516-733-6584

Theodore Fulton, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools

John O'Brien
District Clerk

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and spirits as we embark on a new school year at Hicksville High School. As we prepare for an exciting year of growth and learning, we wanted to share some important information about the updated caseload distribution in our guidance counseling department and the reasons behind this change.

One of our primary goals in the counseling department is to provide the highest quality support and guidance to every student at Hicksville. We believe that a balanced caseload amongst our counselors is crucial to achieving this goal. Therefore, we have reviewed and adjusted the caseloads for the 2023-2024 academic year to ensure that each student receives the individualized attention they deserve. Although your child may have been assigned a new counselor, we maintain a collaborative approach among our counseling team. Our counselors will continue to work closely together, sharing information and strategies to ensure a seamless transition of support. This collaborative effort ensures continuity in the care and guidance provided to your child.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the caseload adjustment, please do not hesitate to reach out to our counseling department. Thank you for your trust and collaboration as we embark on this new academic year together. We are excited about the possibilities that lie ahead and remain committed to partnering with you to ensure your child's success.

Wishing you and your family a fantastic start to the school year!

Warm regards,

Hicksville High School Guidance Department

Phil Heckler

## 2023-2024 Counselor Breakdown

	Alpha Order	Counselor
Class of 2024 Grade 12 2020 Cohort Ms. DuBeau Assistant Principal	Counselor assignment to remain the same unless individual notification of counselor change was received	
Class of 2025 Grade 11 2021 Cohort Mr. Roche Assistant Principal	А-В	Felber
	C-Fd	Molof
	Fe-Hau	Lozoya
	Hav-Lc	DeBenedetto
	Ld-Mons	Hannon
	Mont-Roc	Baron
	Rod-M.Singh	Donaldson-Hawkins
	N.Singh-Z	Velez
	A-Carj	Felber
Class of 2026 Grade 10 2022 Cohort Mr. Harris Assistant Principal	Cark-Fo	Molof
	Fp-Jk	Lozoya
	Jl-Mal	DeBenedetto
	Mam-N	Hannon
	O-RL	Baron
	Rm-Sn	Donaldson-Hawkins
	So-Z	Velez
Class of 2027 Grade 9 2023 Cohort Ms. Daly AssistantPrincipal	A-Bh	Felber
	Bi-Esi	Molof
	Esj-Herp	Lozoya
	Herq-Lim	DeBenedetto
	Lima-Nat	Hannon
	Nau-I.Reyes	Baron
	J.Reyes-S.Singh	Donaldson-Hawkins
	T.Singh-Z	Velez

## **Hicksville Public Schools**



Administration Building 200 Division Avenue Hicksville, NY 11801-4800

Phone: 516-733-2100 Fax: 516-733-6584

Theodore Fulton, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

John O'Brien District Clerk

Queridos padres y guardianes,

Esperamos que esta carta les encuentre en buena salud y ánimo a usted y a su familia, mientras embarcamos en un nuevo año escolar en el colegio Hicksville. Nos preparamos para un emocionante año de crecimiento y aprendizaje, quiero compartir con ustedes información importante sobre la distribución del número de casos en nuestro departamento de consejería y las razones detrás de este cambio.

Uno de nuestros principales objetivos en el departamento de consejería es brindar apoyo de la más alta calidad y orientación a todos los estudiantes de Hicksville. Creemos que un número de casos equilibrado entre nuestros consejeros es importante para lograr este objetivo. Por lo tanto, hemos revisado y ajustado los casos para el año académico 2023-2024 para asegurarnos que cada estudiante reciba la atención individualizada que se merece. Aunque a su hijo o hija se le haya asignado un nuevo consejero, mantenemos un enfoque colaborativo entre nuestro equipo de consejería. Nuestros consejeros continuarán trabajando en colaboración, compartiendo información y estrategias para garantizar una transición fluida. Este esfuerzo colaborativo asegura la continuación en la atención y orientación brindada a su hijo/a.

Si tiene alguna pregunta o inquietud con respecto al ajuste del número de casos, no dude en comunicarse o acérquese a nuestro departamento de consejería. Gracias por su confianza y colaboración mientras nos embarcamos en este nuevo año académico juntos. Estamos entusiasmados con las posibilidades que tenemos por delante y seguimos comprometidos a asociarnos con usted para garantizar el éxito de su hijo.

¡Les deseo a usted y a su familia un fantástico comienzo del año escolar!

Un cordial saludo,

Departamento de Orientación de la Escuela Secundaria de Hicksville

## 2023-2024 Desglose del consejero

	Orden Alfabetico	Consejero	
Clase de 2024 Grado 12 Cohorte 2020 Sra. DuBeau Asistente principal	La asignación del consejero seguirá siendo la misma a menos que se notifique individualmente, cambio de consejero.		
Clase de 2025 Grado 11 Cohorte 2021 Sr. Roche Asistente principal	А-В	Felber	
	C-Fd	Molof	
	Fe-Hau	Lozoya	
	Hav-Lc	DeBenedetto	
	Ld-Mons	Hannon	
	Mont-Roc	Baron	
	Rod-M.Singh	Donaldson-Hawkins	
	N.Singh-Z	Velez	
Clase de 2026 Grado 10 Cohorte 2022 Sr. Harris Asistente principal	A-Carj	Felber	
	Cark-Fo	Molof	
	Fp-Jk	Lozoya	
	Jl-Mal	DeBenedetto	
	Mam-N	Hannon	
	O-RL	Baron	
	Rm-Sn	Donaldson-Hawkins	
	So-Z	Velez	
Clase de 2027 Grado 9 Cohorte 2023 Sra. Daly Asistente Principal	A-Bh	Felber	
	Bi-Esi	Molof	
	Esj-Herp	Lozoya	
	Herq-Lim	DeBenedetto	
	Lima-Nat	Hannon	
	Nau-I.Reyes	Baron	
	J.Reyes-S.Singh	Donaldson-Hawkins	
	T.Singh-Z	Velez	